
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
TO: STATE MINERAL AND ENERGY BOARD MEMBERS 
 
FROM: GREG ROBERTS 
 ENERGY LANDS DIRECTOR 
 OFFICE OF MINERAL RESOURCES 
 
  DATE: DECEMBER 11, 2024 
 

 

LEGAL AND TITLE CONTROVERSY REPORT 
 

1. A discussion of the current Royalty Reduction Program. Unless extended, the program will terminate 
on December 31, 2024. 
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